
[EXTERNAL] Letter of support

Gabriella Ambrosi <gabriella@sequoiaseniorsolutions.com>
Tue 1/2/2024 5:36 PM
To:​Toomians, Kristinae <KToomians@srcity.org>​

Dear Ms. Toomians,
 
 
I recently met with Dr. Rajesh Kalra and learned about his proposal to the Planning Commission to convert the
building at 6575 Oakmont to a Memory Care Facility.
 
As the business owner of a Home Care Organization, I support this project. I believe it would be a great resource
to seniors living in the Oakmont area, should they need specialized memory care and not be able to continue
living in their own home.
 
It would also make it easier for an elderly spouse residing in Oakmont to visit a loved one if the facility they
receive care from is also in Oakmont.
 
Sincerely,
 

Gabriella Ambrosi
President
Sequoia Senior Solutions, Inc.
(707) 763-6600 office
(707) 953-0192 cell
www.SequoiaSeniorSolutions.com
 

Fourteen times North Bay Business Journal Best Places to Work Award
winner 
North Bay Business Journal Women in Business Award winner
 
 
 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sequoiaseniorsolutions.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7CKToomians%40srcity.org%7C18559545f9354980870c08dc0bfc6bdc%7C0d511985462e4402a0b038e1dadf689e%7C1%7C0%7C638398426136169017%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C20000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qVlWFU8x0f1q4dzM1tAfBD3JUIdWi%2BJ1%2FpVjNz3azRs%3D&reserved=0

